
Notice of Public Involvement Meeting 
 

Project I.D. ARIP – 01 
CTH EW – STH 21 

Estate Road, Essex Avenue, Formica Road 
Towns of La Grange & Byron 

Local Street 
Monroe County 

 
 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that Mead & Hunt, Inc., consulting 
engineers and the Towns of La Grange and Byron will host a Public Involvement Meeting on 
Tuesday, August 19th, 2025, from 6:00 - 8:00 pm, at the Town of La Grange Town Hall at 22731 
Flint Avenue, Tomah, WI 54660. 
 
The proposed project consists of a full reconstruction of portions of Estate Road, Essex Avenue 
and Formica Road between CTH EW and STH 21 in the Towns of La Grange and Byron. Work is 
expected to be staged to allow for local access during construction.  The total project length is 
approximately 2.7 miles.  Construction for this project is currently scheduled for 2026.   
 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to solicit public input on the preliminary design for this project. 
Persons with a concern for or knowledge about the structure and surrounding area are 
encouraged to attend this meeting or provide comments to the Towns of La Grange and Byron or 
Mead & Hunt.   
 
 
The meeting location is handicap accessible.  The hearing impaired can contact Mead & Hunt by 
e-mail or call through the Wisconsin Telecommunications Relay System at (800) 947-3529 to 
request an interpreter if they plan to attend the meeting. 
 
Persons who cannot attend this meeting but have questions or wish to voice their opinions and/or 
concerns, may contact the following: 
 
Mr. Jay Wheaton, P.E., Project Manager 
Mead & Hunt, Inc. 
750 Third Street North 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 
(608) 784-6040 
email: jay.wheaton@meadhunt.com 


